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To: Montgomery College Employees 

 
From: Krista Leitch Walker, Vice President/Chief HR Officer 

Office of Human Resources and Strategic Talent Management 

 
Subject: Montgomery County 2025 Commuter Survey 

 
Date: April 16, 2025 

 
Periodically, Montgomery County asks selected employers to participate in a commuter survey 
to collect data on commuter driving and transit patterns and related transportation information. This 
year, Montgomery College has been selected to have our employees participate in the survey. 

Your participation in the survey is important. The information obtained is used by Montgomery 
County and other government agencies to plan and improve transportation services around our 
worksite, the County, and the region. 

In appreciation for completing the survey, all employees who complete it are eligible for weekly prize 
drawings for $50 gift cards -- and there will be a $250 grand prize gift card awarded at the end. 

In completing the survey, please note the following: 

• Please use this link to complete the survey by Monday, April 21, 2025: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CWWEmp2025. 

• If you wish to enter the prize drawing, please enter your name and phone number at the end 
of the survey. Your response is confidential. Should you provide your name for the prize 
drawing you will NOT be contacted for any other purposes. 

 
Thank you for participating in the survey! By doing so, you are helping improve commuting 
throughout the area and helping to make Montgomery County an even better place to live and work. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jim Carlson at Montgomery County Commuter Services, 
301-318-0328, or commuter.services@montgomerycountymd.gov. 
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